[image: image1.png]PAID FOR BY THE DEMOCRATIC CONGRESSIONAL CAMPAIGN COMMITTEE e 430 SOUTH CAPITOL ST. SE e WASHINGTON, DC 20003
(202) 863-1500 « WWW.DCCC.ORG ¢ NOT AUTHORIZED BY ANY CANDIDATE OR CANDIDATE'S COMMITTEE

CONTRIBUTIONS OR GIFTS TO THE DEMOCRATIC CONGRESSIONAL CAMPAIGN COMMITTEE ARE NOT TAX DEDUCTIBLE






Robert E. Mook

1305 P St, NW Apt 1

Washington, DC 20005

Dear Mr. Mook,

Thank you for your recent contribution to the__________ Committee, check number ______, dated _____ in the amount of $______.   In order to process your contribution, however, we need some additional information.
Under Federal Election Commission regulations, we need to determine whether your limited liability company has elected to file for Internal Revenue Service tax purposes as a partnership or as a corporation.  The regulations provide that an LLC filing with the IRS as a partnership should be treated for federal campaign law purposes as a partnership and one electing to file as a corporation must be treated for federal campaign law purposes as a corporation.  An LLC with publicly traded shares is also considered a corporation under the regulations.  Single-member LLCs that have not chosen corporate tax status may contribute and the contribution is considered a contribution from the individual member.
If your LLC files as a partnership, under the FEC's partnership rules we must allocate the contribution not only to the LLC but also to members of the LLC, as you determine.

Please complete the attached form and return it to us in the enclosed envelope.  If you have any questions, please contact ________________ at (   )    

.

(See response card on next page.)
Sincerely,

Katherine O’Koniewski
Finance Operations Director

Democratic Congressional Campaign Committee

(See response form next page.)
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